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From: Jason Sullivan

Sent: Wednesday, August 1, 2018 5:05 PM

To: Jesse Fearrington

Cc Kimberly Tyson; Lynn Richardson

Subject: RE: Fearrington Section X, Phase D

lesse,

The county doesn’t have the authority to require Mr. Fitch to install sidewalks within the development and the location
of the sidewalks and paths is left to the developer’s discretion. | will provide your comments to the developer and also
forward them to the Planning Board. Inquiries from residents in the community can be forwarded to Kim Tyson
(919/542-8283) or me and I've include Kim on this email string. Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Jason Sullivan
Planning Director
Chatham County
P.O. Box 54

80-A East St.
Pittsboro, NC 27312
Office: 919/542-8233
Fax: 919/542-2698

www.chathamnc.org/planning

Please let us know how we are doing by completing a short survey — click here

In keeping with the NC Records Law, emails, including attachments, may be released to others upon request for
inspection and copying.

From: Jesse Fearrington [mailto:jofearr@mindspring.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 1:55 PM

To: Jason Sullivan <jason.sullivan@chathamnc.org>
Subject: Fearrington Section X, Phase D

Jason,

I noticed that the Planning Department has received a preliminary plat approval request for Section X, Phase D. | will be
out of town on the day of the meeting and wanted to submit a comment on their plan. | was not sure who | should
submit my comment to, so | am sending it directly to you so that you can refer it to the appropriate Planner. A
suggestion, it might be a good idea to include the Planner’s contact information in the rezoning request so that people
will know who to send comments to.

My comment is specific to what appears to be a walking path to be constructed along Millcroft. |say “appears” because
on the drawings | did not see it designated as a walking path. Maybe | just missed it.

Walking paths are critical additions that should be included along all major streets in Fearrington Village. This past April,
one of our residents was hit and killed while walking along the street after pickup up their mail at the mail kiosk.



| am asking that the Planning Department require the extension of the existing walking path from the Millcroft mail kiosk
all the way to Weathersfield at the time that the Millcroft road is extended to West Camden Circle and when West
Camden is extended to Weathersfield. In addition, | am asking that this path be extended along Weathersfiled to join
another existing walking path the leads from Galloway Ridge along Millcroft.

| would greatly appreciate your consideration of my request. If you have any questions, you may reach me at this email
address on call my cell phone at 704-351-0423.

Thanks for your assistance,
Jesse Fearrington



